
STATE OF WISCONSIN 
Department of Safety and Prof ssional Services 

Governor Scott Walker 

June 19, 2012 

Dana M Duppler 
6906 Paoli Road 
Belleville, WI 53508 

RE: Final Closure 

Secretary Dave Ross 

PECFA # 53508-9791-04-A DNR BRRT # 03-13-000262 
Templelon Property, 6904 Paoli Road, B 

Dear Mr. Duppler: 

Mail to: 
P.O. Box 8044 

Madison, Wisconsin 53708-8044 
TIY: {608) 267-2416 
Fax: {608) 267-1381 

Email: dsps@wisconsin.gov 

Web: http://dsps.wi.gov 

The Wisconsin Department of Safety and Profes ion a I Services (DSPS) has reviewed the request for case 
closure prepared by your consultant, RJN Enviro mental Services, LLC for the site referenced above. 
DSPS has determined that this site does not po e a significant threat to human health or the environment. 
This case is now listed as "closed" on the DSPS database. No further investigation or remedial action is 
necessary. 

It is in your best interest to keep all documentati n related to the environmental activities at your site. If 
residual contamination is encountered in the fut re, it must be managed in accordance with all applicable 
statutes and rules. If it is determined that any r maining contamination poses a threat, the case may be 
re-opened and further investigation or remediati n may be required. 

Timely filing of your final PECFA claim (if applic ble) is encouraged. If your PECFA claim is not received 
within 120 da s of the date of this letter interest costs incurred after 60 da s of the date of this letter will 
not be eligible for PECFA reimbursement. 

Thank you for your efforts to protect Wisconsin' environment. If you have any questions, please contact 
me in writing at the letterhead address or by tel phone at (608) 261-6543. 

Sincerely, 

r?�-U-
Ralph N. Smith 
Hydrogeologist 
Site Review Section 

cc: Robert Nauta - RJN Environmental Se ices, LLC 
Town of Montrose, 1341 Diane Avenue, Belleville, WI 53508 
Dane County Highway and Transportati n Divisions, 2302 Fish Hatchery Road 
Madison, WI 53713-2495 
Case File 


